
April 09, 2015 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Our Lord, 

 

Please join me in praising God for His provision; by His grace and your generosity the target of $4300 to meet 

expenses for the Africa short-term mission trip has already been provided!  Our God faithfully provides!  Any 

funds received in access of actual expenses will be used to meet the greatest needs at that time for Kingdom 

ministry in Ethiopia and/or Kenya.    

 

Thank you all for partnering with me and serving God’s Kingdom in this important ministry through you prayer 

support and your generous financial support.  Because of your prompt responses, flights and accommodations 

have been secured.   Please pray that the Lord will grant me adequate sleep/rest and keep me healthy as that is 

always a concern.  Please pray for the safe travel and protection from hazards and persecution of students, 

translators, their families and churches.  Please pray also for a miraculous filling, empowering and enablement 

from the Holy Spirit for everyone involved. 

    

If you are led of the Lord to pray, please let me know that you are doing so, as it always is a great 

encouragement to know who is praying for me. If you haven’t already but desire to give your financial support, 

checks may be sent and made payable to Crossway Christian Church, PO Box 363, Saco Maine, 04072; 

Attention Church Treasurer.  Please note on the memo line: Ethiopia and Paul “Chico” Parker. 

 

I thank God and pray His constant blessing upon you all for your faithful and continued partnership, support 

and encouragement in ministry. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Paul “Chico” Parker 

PO Box 363 

Saco, Me. 04072 

1-207-592-5911 


